
 

 

5th July 2021 
 
 
                                   
 
 
Dear Parent/ Guardian, 
 

Y5, Y6 and Y7 Cashless Catering 
 
Our cashless catering facility using Parent Pay has gone live today. Unfortunately, 
the company who have provided us with the system have let us down with the 
delivery of the pupil payment cards. However, this does not stop the system 
operating. Pupils will simply provide their name to the lunch time cashier and she will 
manually record their purchase on their account, which will then be deducted from 
Parent Pay. Please ensure you have uploaded lunch money onto your child’s Parent 
Pay account. 
 
We are expecting the payment cards to arrive before the end of term, fingers 
crossed! 
 
Kind Regards 
 
P . Bakr 

 
Mrs P Baker 
Deputy Head Teacher 
 
 


